
 

 

 
 

LETTER OF INTENT  
 

04-02-2025 

 

To: International Melges 24 Class Association (IM24CA) 

 

Expression of Interest for Hosting the 2027 Melges 24 World Championship 

Dear IM24CA, 

On behalf of the Italian Melges 24 Class Association, I am pleased to formally express our strong 

interest in hosting the 2027 Melges 24 World Championship. 

We are currently in discussions with several internationally renowned yacht clubs that have 

expressed keen interest in submitting their formal bid to IM24CA by the end of September. These 

clubs offer world-class facilities, exceptional race management expertise, and ideal sailing 

conditions. 

We appreciate your consideration of our expression of interest and look forward to discussing this 

opportunity further. 

Thank you for your time and support.  

Best regards, 

 

 

 

Marcello Caldonazzo Arvedi 

President 

Italian Melges 24 Class Association 


